
From: Dean Effler [mailto:efflerbiz@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, May 05, 2016 8:07 AM 
To: Mike Kaputa <Mike.Kaputa@CO.CHELAN.WA.US> 
Subject: Alpine Lake Wilderness in Washington 
 
Please do not allow any agreement to provide water to commercial or residential users that would 
impact the hydrology and natural beauty of the Alpine Lakes Wilderness.  A wilderness no longer is a 
wilderness when you drain it's natural resource or flood it's land.  Only allow growth in local cities and 
counties based on water conservation methods rather than tapping into the waters of a protected 
wilderness. 
 
Sent from my iPad 
Dean and Martha Effler 
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